
I strongly disagree with this Bill.
 
I have been waiting for my PR application for 1.8 years.
When I lodged my PR 885 application, you said 6 months processing time. I can treat that
time as a promise. 
But after 1.8 years unstable life in Australia, now my PR application is still in processing,
long long waiting list.
IMMI must take responsibility for their promise. 
 
NOW I MUST SAY “NO” TO THIS BILL!
 
 
 


